Gloria Dei Tutheran Church
DEI-LY LIGHT

OCTOBER 2021 NEWSLETTER
Dear Gloria Dei family,

October is one of my favorite months of the year... So many great events at church: Oktoberfest, Festival of
Saint Francis (Blessing of Pets), Reformation Sunday, Trick or Trunk (Fall Festival) and all the programs,
ministries are for the most part underway. There's lots to be thankful for.

Each fall, we have our ThanksLIVING emphasis and ask members and friends of Gloria Dei to fill out a
pledge card and a time and talent sheet. As you fill it out, please consider the following questions:

e Does it reflect my thanks for all God’s blessings?
e Have | prayed about my response?
e Am | aware of what the Bible says about giving and living out my gratitude?

In terms of your time and talent sheet, find a few places to volunteer. We don’t want to think of living out
our faith as only what happens on the church property, but obviously we need lots of help, especially this
pastor! But never feel ‘I'm volunteering too much’. That's a recipe for feeling resentful. Others always step
up. Find a place or two plug in. If we all lift, the load is light.

The current challenge, which | think is not unusual for churches, is that we need volunteers. People are still
just beginning to return and now programs are underway. Please prayerfully fill out both forms.

May God guide you to live out your gratitude in response to so many blessings and may the Holy Spirit work
through your actions so that others would come to know that in Jesus, grace changes everything! Amen.

Yours in Christ,

Pastor David R. Mattson



PASTOR VERONICA

As | have been settling into a new home, a new workplace, and a
new church community, | have been energized by the passion of
so many people here at Gloria Dei. Within my first five weeks at
Gloria Dei, we have begun the school year at our preschool,
welcomed ten new members to our church, launched a new
season of Bible study, Confirmation, and Sunday school, held a
prayer vigil, and hosted opportunities for growth, fellowship,
and community care. I've also had the opportunity to dream up
visions for new ministries in the church alongside church members.

One new ministry that excites me is the ministry of eucharistic visitation. This ministry allows church
members to remain connected to the sacramental life of the church through the caring outreach of
volunteers. Each Sunday, when we share in the sacrament of Holy Communion, we will extend the
communion table by sending out the bread and the wine to our members who are unable to leave their
homes. What a powerful way to remember that in Holy Communion, we are all joined together in Christ!
Many thanks to Daneen Pysz for her service in re-establishing this vital ministry, and to all of our eucharistic
volunteers for their commitment to care. If you are interested in participating in this ministry but cannot
visit in person for health or any other reason, you may still be able to serve by connecting to members over
the phone. Every connection makes a difference!

THE BIG THING

(The main thing - put it on your calendar.)

OKTOBERFEST - Saturday, October 2, 5pm. This annual event is sponsored by MGD (Men of Gloria Dei).
Come join this fun, fellowship event with delicious German fare, accordion music, games, and more. Invite a
friend to join you for this festive gathering. $10/person. Children are free. Sign up at the Welcome Table and
pick up a flier to share with a friend.

BLESSING OF PETS (Festival of Saint Francis) - On Sunday, October 3 at 5pm, we meet outside the sanctuary
for a brief worship time with our furry, scaly & perhaps slimy friends. Bring your dog, cat, goldfish, gecko,
etc. to a very brief order of blessing, a “paws” for a prayer.

REFORMATION SUNDAY (Giving of Bible to 3rd graders) - October 31 at the 8:30am & 10am services.

It has been a long-held tradition in Lutheran churches to present a Bible to children who are in the 3rd
grade. At Gloria Dei, we always present Bibles to our 3rd graders on Reformation Sunday, the last Sunday of
October. This has significance for a number of reasons. First, studying Scripture is one of the most
important ways we learn about God, and these personalized Bibles with each child’s name written in them,
is a recognition of that child’s growing faith!

Second, the tradition of presenting Bibles to our third grade students is meant to be a gift from the
congregation. It is our prayer that this gift will be a starting point for a deeper relationship with God through
the study of God's word and the teachings and life of Jesus.

And finally, Reformation Sunday is an appropriate day to celebrate the gift of scripture. Martin Luther’s
translation of the Bible into German put the Word of God in the hands of the people, so that every person
had access to the Bible, including (and perhaps especially) children.



SHELLI PARAJECKAS, PRESCHOOL DIRECTOR

PRESCHOOL

Gloria Dei is a place where children play and pray!

| love all things fall, ya'll. This is such a fun time of year for preschoolers. They are
experimenting with color, apple tasting, carving pumpkins, watching pumpkins
rot, picking out their Halloween costumes, and so much more.

This month we will also have a Family Chapel service where we will give all our
students a Bible. It's a tradition for us and a gesture saying, “Welcome to our
family”! Our hope is it will become a treasured item.

We will end the month with our Annual Costume Parade and Halloween celebrations. May your month
overflow with blessings.

To contact Shelli Parajeckas email her at: preschool@mygloriadei.org.

BARB COLLINS, CHILDREN AND FAMILY DIRECTOR

(Sunday school, Young Children’s Events and Ministry)

SUNDAY SCHOOL CHANGE (Age 4 - 5th grade) - Beginning October 3rd and
moving forward we will ONLY have Sunday school at the 10am service. Our
curriculum this year is titled Holy Moly from Augsburg Publishing. Lessons
follow a four-part sequence: Discover, Relate, Connect, and Create. Each week,
kids watch an animated Bible story video, talk about the story, read their Bible
Storybook or Bible, and complete a creative activity.

Sunday school attendees will leave the church service after the children’s message for Sunday school
instruction and rejoin their families for Communion.

Sunday school is held upstairs in Knudson Hall. Sunday school classes are divided with four year olds - 2nd
grade children meeting in one classroom and 3rd-5th graders meeting in the other classroom. All students
and teachers will be masked while indoors.

If you are interested in teaching Sunday school, please contact Barb Collins via email at

sundayschool@mygloriadei.org or call the church office.

NURSERY - A nursery is now available for young children to preschool age during worship. Please pick up a
pager after signing your child in.

3RD - 5TH GRADE GROUP - Our next event will take place October 13 at 4:30pm in the church kitchen, to
bake pumpkin bread for a Sunday morning and our shut-ins. While baking, let's talk about a name for this
fun group and what activities we may do when we meet quarterly. This is a great way for kids to get to know
one another and to strengthen the future jr & sr. high youth groups. Kids are welcome to bring friends! Any
questions, please contact the church office or Barb Collins sundayschool@mygloriadei.org.
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KATHY PERSON, MUSIC DIRECTOR

DEI-LY WORSHIP

(All things related to worship, music, altar guild, choirs, singing, praise, etc.)

e Sanctuary Choir has a full season of music planned for worship! Our first
practice is October 7 at 7:30pm and we will sing during service starting October
10. Masks are required during rehearsal and at Sunday service. Kathy Person will
be ordering choir masks for those who join the choir. We invite you to celebrate
the good news in song with us. Choir is for everyone!

e Bell Choir practices Thursday evenings at 6:30 pm in the Sanctuary. We
have room for more musicians. Contact music@mygloriadei.org

e Special Music - Chris Try will play flute, bells will accompany Michelle Lum and Pastor Veronica.
Mallory Bacon will join us later in the Fall for Bach on oboe. Rachel Ehring will play piano. Our
organist Fred Johnson continues to inspire us every Sunday with his talent and good humor-thank
you, Fred!

e Brass Group is starting up and will meet Tuesdays at 5pm. All levels of ability are welcome!

Do you play an instrument? There is an ensemble/opportunity for you! Questions? Email Kathy
music@mygloriadei.org

PAIGE GULCK, YOUTH DIRECTOR

CONFIRMATION CLASSES: After a successful parent and student overview,
classes in October are the 3rd and the 17th at 11:15 a.m. Come ready with a
Bible to learn all about the Old Testament. For more info on the program please
follow the link:

https://www.mygloriadei.org/confirmation-program/

SENIOR HIGH PUMPKIN PARTY (Saturday, October 23, 6:00pm): Let's carve it up again this year. Bring a
pumpkin for some time together as we carve into the holiday.

SENIOR HIGH SERVERS (Sunday, October 24, 4:30pm): For Trick or Trunk, come help out at booths passing
out candy and doing safety regulation at the inflatable slide. Arrive early to help set up all the fun festivities
for the kids.

NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING (July 24-28, 2022): Our high school students are invited to join 30,000 other
youth in Minneapolis, MN. $150 non-refundable deposit is due November 12. Sign up at the welcome table
or for more information email Youth Director Paige (youth@mygloriadei.org) or check out the website:

https://www.elca.org/YouthGathering
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SUSIE BOLAND, CONGREGATIONAL LIFE DIRECTOR

DEI-LY FRIENDSHIP

CONGREGATIONAL LIFE DIRECTOR - Susie Boland can be reached at
fellowship@mygloriadei.org or at the office at 949-493-3414.

Happy Fall Y'All! It was so nice to see so many smiling faces on Rally Sunday!! We
even got to enjoy some tasty donuts!! We are looking forward to enjoying some more
fellowship as we, hopefully, continue to be able to come together in faith and
friendship!

TRICK OR TRUNK - Sunday, October 24th at 5:30pm- 7:00PM

Decorate your trunk and come ready to pass out some candy or treats to passing-by
ghosts and goblins! Games and a costume contest will complete the evening! We will also have the In-N-Out
Burger Truck serving up dinner! “PRE-ORDER” IN-N-OUT TICKETS will be available for purchase starting
MONDAY, OCTOBER 11TH. Food tickets will also be available at the event. You can use cash, check or
Venmo (@GloriaDei-Dana Point).

WOMEN'S EVENTS -

e WOMEN’'S GROUP SUCCULENT PLANTING EVENT - Thank you to all that were
able to come out for the Women's event! We had a great time planting, eating
and catching up!

e GLORIA DEI WOMEN'S COOKBOOK - We will be creating a Gloria Dei Cookbook and would love to
begin collecting recipes. Email recipes you would like included in the cookbook to:
fellowship@gloriadei.org.

WOMEN'S BOOK GROUP - RIOT (Reading Is Our Thing) meets the third Monday of each month at 2pm. The
group meets in Knudson Hall. Their next meeting is October 18. They are reading Life in a Jar: the Irene
Sendler Project by Jack Mayer. If you are interested in joining the book club, please contact Diane Kelly or
contact the office at 949-493-3414.

MEN'’'S BOOK GROUP - Meets the /ast Tuesday of the month, 7pm. They are meeting in person at O'Neill's Bar
& Grill (26772 Avery Parkway, Mission Viejo/Arroyo Trabuco Golf Course). They will be reading Don Quixote
by Miguel de Cervantes. On October 5 (delayed from September), they will discuss Part 1 & on October 26,
they will discuss Part 2. For information contact Craig Backhus or the church office.
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WELCOME OUR NEW MEMBERS!

(September 2019)

o
S\ VN

L\ ‘
3 g _‘ A\
‘; \ 3 -
¥ |

L /\ ___.\
ATk
N‘
R

BARBARA ERCANBRACK

SONJA KRAFCIK COLLEEN McCRAY

BETTY NIES GAVIN, ASHLEY, ROMY & RANDY RETTIG (L to R)



- - i |- | . - )
=l g " | s
== =r==5 4 =
—— i el | 1 - — e
— B - -
— — = R T L

oy — e ey i 1
' > | AT, e ? r!'lﬁ

% 18
i

GROWING TOGETHER!

(All things related to learning, Bible study, small groups, G.I.F.T. groups, education, Table Talk, etc.)

CONNECTING JESUS TO OUR JUSTICE - Led by Susan Warneke and offered via Zoom for the entire Pacifica
Synod. For the zoom link, please email the office (gloriadei@mygloriadei.org).

Learn practical Biblical solutions for solving worldwide hunger and promoting economic justice through this
study of Ronald J. Sider’s Rich Christians in an Age of Hunger.

This 5-week study is geared toward faithful Christians seeking to gain a deeper appreciation of the global
challenges of helping the poor. Zoom meeting dates: 10/11; 10/25; 11/15; 11/29; 12/13. Purchase a book at
the Welcome Table.

G.I.LF.T. (GROWING IN FAITH TOGETHER) - Led by David & Susan Warneke is typically held in Knudson Hall,
in the Sunday School room, on the first Monday of the month, at 6:30pm. On October 4 we are studying
Ephesians 4:17 - 4:32, lesson 8. To join, contact the church office 949-493-3414 or gloriadei@mygloriadei.org,
so we can add you to the group.

MEN’'S BREAKFAST BIBLE STUDY meets the second Saturday of every month at 8:00am in Bankson Hall. This
group will meet on October 9. Please let Pastor David know that you plan to attend and there will be a place
set for you. They are working through the Gospel of Mark. All men are welcome.

HEART LIFTERS WOMEN'S EVENING STUDY - 2nd & 4th Tuesday/month. Social 6:30 PM; Study 7pm - 8pm.
Next meetings: October 12 & 26 at Donna Combe’s home and will study “Praying with Power” by Christa
Kinde. For more information contact Ann St. Martin, Donna Combe or the office at 949-493-3414.

WOMEN’'S WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY - Every Wednesday at 10am, Gloria Dei women (and friends) will
meet in the Sanctuary. This study is led by a pastor. All women are invited to join in! Watch for an
email/bulletin announcement regarding gathering.

WEDNESDAY BREAKFAST BIBLE STUDY - On the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each month, 7am-8am, this
Bible study is meeting at RJ's restaurant across from the Harbor. It's a great way to start the day! Breakfast
and study will be about an hour & be led by a pastor. To begin, we'll be looking at the Gospel for the coming
Sundays and then the group will decide what book of the Bible to study. They will meet October 6 and 20.

THE BETHEL BIBLE SERIES - A two year intensive overview of the entire Bible to learn “the big picture”. If you
are interested in exploring this option, please contact Pastor David at pastordavid@mygloriadei.org.
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DEI-LY SERVICE

(All things related to service, ministry, helping others, compassion, caring, loving,
serving “the least of these”, etc.)

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY - This ministry invites people of all ages to join
their group. They meet the first Saturday of the month at 9am in Knudson
Hall. Their next meeting is October 2. If you know of someone in need of a
shawl or would like more information, call Peggy Johnson.

SERRA’'S PANTRY - This local volunteer opportunity, in San Juan
Capistrano, provides food to those in need. Interested Gloria Dei members
serve at Serra’s Pantry every third Saturday of the month at 8:30am. October
16 is the next volunteer opportunity. Please join us to help with this
important outreach.

THE QUILTING GROUP continues preparing all the quilts from home. The
quilts made by this group are provided to our newly Baptized infants &
children. If interested in helping, please call the office or Donna Combe.
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SOUTH COAST LITERACY COUNCIL - this is an all-volunteer, nonprofit
organization, whose mission is to assist adults in south Orange County to
acquire English language skills. In October, they will meet on Monday and
Thursday mornings 10am - 12pm. If interested in volunteering, contact the office gloriadei@mygloriadei or
949-493-3414.

.\1 4

LOS ANGELITOS ORPHANAGE MINISTRY - Los Angelitos orphanage, Tijuana Mexico

Ed Perry (Founder and Executive Director of Los
Angelitos) asks his friends at Gloria Dei to keep the
children of Los Angelitos, and Ed himself, in fervent
and consistent prayers.

Covid in Tijuana is still at a fever pitch due to its large
population (around 2 million people) living in
crowded conditions, its poor sanitation, lack of social
distance and health care infrastructure.

The children are still in ‘lock-down” and not allowed
any activities outside the home or to participate in
group social interactions. All school learning is
through State sponsored educational TV programs
or limited zoom-style computer courses. The kids are a bit stir-crazy to say the least, but are remarkably
adaptable and making the best of it.

The orphanage has recently taken in 4 additional children: two 5-year-olds, a 6-year-old and a teenager. This
was a big commitment because times are very lean, but these kids were in a tough spot and are a real
blessing from God.

Ed shared that the financial situation is difficult right now. The orphanage is relying on the monthly gifts
from Gloria Dei and on the gifts from some of our members to meet expenses.

The children at Los Angelitos send their love and gratitude to their Gloria Dei family. For more information
regarding Los Angelitos, orphanage ministry, call the church office to contact David or Susan Warneke.
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DEI-LY DETAILS

ATTENDANCE and LIVESTREAM VIEWS
9/5: 308 9/12: 343 9/19: 353 9/26: TBD

“SIMPLY GIVING” - Gloria Dei offers electronic giving, which allows you to make donations on a scheduled,
automatic basis. You can make “one-time ", special donations electronically as well. Choose to donate from
your checking account or by using your credit card, so you can accrue miles, etc. Applications are available
at the Welcome Table or contact the church office at 949-493-3414 or gloriadei@mygloriadei.org.

ELECTRONIC GIVING THROUGH VENMO - download the app on your phone and make your
donation to @GloriaDei-DanaPoint (with a picture of our stained glass window overlooking the
altar). Add where you want it applied in the Venmo required “memo” section.

TEXT YOUR OFFERING - It is simple and safe (“text to give”, through Vanco) - text $ amount you
want to give to 949-356-5326. You will receive instructions on how to complete registration via a
return text.

GLORIA DEI ENDOWMENT FUND - More and more people are requesting information about the
Endowment Fund. Call the church office and speak with Pastor David for details, or visit our website:
www.mygloriadei.org/donate. There you will find the brochure. “What legacy will you leave?” Have you
considered putting Gloria Dei in your will? If you would like to leave a lasting gift to your church, please
consider doing so.

THE COLUMBARIUM - The Columbarium is located in the upper canyon area in the Memorial Garden.
Please stop by to see it at your convenience. Several of our members are now interred in the Columbarium
and the ceremonies were beautiful family gatherings. Currently, 46 niches and 4 memorial plaques have
been purchased and each niche holds two urns. To reserve a niche for yourself or a loved one, please
contact the church office, 949-493-3414.

For more information, please see our website: mygloriadei.org/columbarium.


https://www.mygloriadei.org/donate/

THANKS

(Weddings, memorials, outreach, education, community service, etc.)

Pastor David,

Please thank the ladies at Gloria Dei for their generosity and thoughtfulness in providing Baptismal blankets.
Both Claire and James love their blankets and James refuses to go to sleep at night unless he is tucked in
with his. He loves the green color. Thank you again for your thoughtfulness and efforts to make this happen
for us.

Love,

Jane Wittich

Dear Gloria Dei Staff,

What a beautiful bouquet. The arrangement is beautiful and your thoughts, love and prayers are really
saving my life right now.

Thanks,

Gene

Dear Friend,
How are you and yours? Thinking about you... May you and yours be blessed by our Lord! The “climate” has
changed greatly since my last letter, but please know, | am OK! | am very grateful for your concerts, care &
most of all your faithful prayers. It is time for us to train and equip believers to be strong and grow up. | am
honored and humbled to be used by HIM to be part of HIS work here.
Grace and Peace,

Your missionary

Dear Gloria Dei Church,

We hope you are very well. We miss you all.

Let me tell you that this child in the photo thanks you deeply for your love
and trust that you have given him at this stage of his life. For three months
he has been involved in soccer and won a trophy and a medal.

Thank you and we love you!

The Children of Los Angelitos Orphanage

Dear Pastor Mattson,

| have so much joy in my heart because Mom and Dad are at rest in the Gloria Dei Columbarium. | am
sending this note with great thanks for the service, place, celebration of their placement..... And letting me
help with the wrench at closure! In peace & in memory of Christine Koster Hedrick and Lewis Willard
Hedrick.

Jenifer Hedrick

Dear Friends at Gloria Dei Lutheran Church,

Thank you for your donation! Your generosity and commitment ensure Pacific Lutheran Theological
Seminary is able to better serve our students, faculty and community members. WE are grateful for your
gift, which is transforming lives and helping us fulfill our mission of equipping leaders for the church and
world.

With appreciation, Raymond Pickett, Rector



DEI-LY PRAYERS OF THE CHURCH

“Let us pray for the whole people of God in Christ Jesus and for all people according to their needs...”

HEALING - Tom and Frieda Avery, Blaine Johnson, Alice Anderson, Debby Campominosi, Mary Lou and
Denny Walters, Jean Meinholtz, Kay Hendrickson, Jeri Steck, Gwen Layritz, Joann Groon, Gerd & Lars Talstad,
Virginia Moore, Ingrid Schuller, Marty Ficken, Marj Knudson and Sue Swenson.

PEACE AND SAFETY for all our service men and women now serving around the world. We also pray for
peace and help, especially in Afghanistan. Prayers for the Haitian people as they continue to recover from
political instability and back to back natural disasters. Also peace and safety for our frontline emergency
and healthcare workers treating those infected with the Coronavirus and other ailments.

PRAYER CHAIN REQUEST - To place a loved one on the Prayer Chain, call the church office at 949-493-3414.
DAILY DEVOTIONAL - “Christ in our Home” (October - December 2021), is available for pick up at the

Welcome Table on Sunday or at the church office. If you would like to pick one up or have one mailed to you,
please call or email the church office (949-493-3414 or gloriadei@mygloriadei.org).

DEI-LY DUTIES

OCTOBER 2021 VOLUNTEERS

We are requesting help for altar guild, coffee prep/clean up, communion
assistants, lectors, ushers & welcome center greeters. In September, we sent out
(via mostly email) a volunteer calendar for October 2021 - January 2022. If you
didn't receive your volunteer dates, but want to be included on the schedule,
contact Carol Weinhardt at the office.

To assist and attend, you must practice Covid-19 guidelines (wear a mask
indoors). Many of these volunteer responsibilities have changed to promote safe
social distance ie. no passing through offering plates or physically handing out
bulletins, etc.

GLORIA DEI LUTHERAN CHURCH AND PRESCHOOL CONTACT INFORMATION

33501 Stonehill Drive, Dana Point, CA 92629 Pastor David R. Mattson pastordavid@mygloriadei.org
Church Office: (949) 493-3414; Fax: (949) 493-6479; Pastor Intern Verorjica Gould Qaiﬁma@m;&g]ﬂt@ﬂﬂ&tg
Preschool: (949) 493-3414 x209 Carol Weinhardt gloriadei@m Ior|§del:or ;

Shelli Parajeckas preschool@mygloriadei.org;

Website: mygloriadei.org; Paige Gulck youth@mygloriadei.org;

Email: gloriadei@mygloriadei.org Barbara Collins sundayschool@mygloriadei.org
Facebook Page: Facebook.com/GloriaDeiDanaPoint Susie Boland fellowship@mygloriadei.org;
Kathy Person music@mygloriadei.org;

Fred Johnson organist@mygloriadei.org



mailto:gloriadei@mygloriadei.org
mailto:gloriadei@mygloriadei.org
mailto:pastordavid@mygloriadei.org
mailto:pastorveronica@mygloriadei.org
mailto:gloriadei@mygloriadei.org
mailto:preschool@mygloriadei.org
mailto:youth@mygloriadei.org
mailto:sundayschool@mygloriadei.org
mailto:fellowship@mygloriadei.org
mailto:music@mygloriadei.org
mailto:organist@mygloriadei.org
mailto:sundayschool@mygloriadei.org

OCTOBER 2021

¥ ]

€ |

diysiop - wdg
90435 "UNE = WegLI)
diysiom - weg)

Bunjsap yN - wdgg:p |

diysiom - WREEE |

LE |

Bunesn wN - wd}

Buneay woy - wdg |

Bupaom uam vy - Wey

_og |

lez]

Bupeay wy - wdy
uydwng ybiy 1g - wdg
Buneaw voy - wdg
m_.__:u_l LUy vy - wej
A

)

faz]

Jioy "3ueg - wdgg:)
noyg 1ag - wdpgg
dnoug davieq) - wepl
USWOR, VY -+ WROEIG
|90Yy3I5ald - WEE
Bunaay val vy - wey
Hoy) “urg - wdpgsy
oy |1ag - wdgg:g
dnoug Lavsan)] - wege
UIWON WY ¢ WERETE
HITQI|PPRS - WEE
Buneon vay vy - wel

LZ |

sadnog doyg Zi - wdy
91 § UIWoM - WEDE
[O0YISAIH - WEE

Bunjaan vy - wel

sa|dnog dayg ) - wd
a|qlg 5, uawopy - wegg
2Q1g 1SRRG - Wey

Bunaan vy - wey

|0z |

anjg yoog §uan - wd]
Bupaew vouy py - wd;g
23[R SERIE - wdg
Buneay je1g - wdg
Bupaaw vay vy - wey

I

Bz |

dnotg §IRYS Syl - wdg
naunog yamyg - wdg
Bupaosp uvouy py - wdy
a3[13Rg SSRIE - wdg
Buneay yeig - wdy
Bupsa vaw vy - We

Gl |

Buneapy voug|y - wdy
uoue|y - wdog:s
dneoJg 3840317 - WERL

Bupaopm vous|y - wdy

uour|y - wdpg:g
N3 490 LOIH - wdg
dnosg 3849317 = WeQL

T |

2L |

qunal oo §3u) - wdpgig
diysiop « wdg

IO0YIE ‘UNE - WEFLID)
diysiom - weg)

diysiopm - wdg
“Hig) JUDD - WEFLILL
190425 "UNg - WegLi])

diysiom - weg)

bl

| Aepung wopwioyey |

Bunjeap N - wdpg:g |

diysiom - WEQEE |

eI pay - wdg |

diysiom - WEQEE |

Buneay vy - wdy
Buneay woy - wdg
5,BIIBE « WEQLIE
Bupaap uap vy - weg

EEn |

3k |

NoyD pues - wdpgrg
J1oyD 119G - wdgE:a
dnosg £amiaq)] - wegl
uawom vy - WENLCE
Bupaoy vay vy - wel

E&E

sajdnon daig gy - wdy
APEID YIgepIg - wdgpiy
1918 5, UIWON, - WEDE
Bunsal vy - wey

£l |

Bupaap vouy |y - wdy
Aamypieny g - wdgg:g
IR FERIG = __.._.ﬂ_n
Buneawy yeig - wdy
Bupoay uaw vy - we

s

i |

Bupaay vous|y » wdy
uour|y - wdgg:g

dnosg 3849317 = WeHL

Buneap yN - wdgg:g

[90y3g "ung = wegLig|
diysiom - weg)

diysiop - wdg |

diysiom - WEQL:E |

Bupeaw wN - wdg

Buneaw voy - wdg

S, UBWOM - WEFLE

ajqg s,us - weg

Bupaop vop vy - Wey
8|

8 |

noys sueg - wdgg:)
9y 119E - wdpg:a
dnoJg £aRJeq) - WRQE
USUDM YWY - WEREE
Buneaw vapy vy - we

L

ineH Buo prang - wdy
sadnog dag 7} - wd]
Jpouds Baaed - WHDETT
2|qIE 5UILOM - WED)
B|QIE ISRYRIIG - WRY
Bupsal vy - wey

an|y yoog suan - wdg
Bupasy vouy jy - wd]
2INIRIG SERIE - wdg
Buneay jpe1g - wdy
f||weq [ooyIsaly - WEE
Bupoaw val vy - wey
)

Bupaen vous|y - wdy
dnoug 1419 - wdag:y
woum|y - wdpg:g
dnosg Aagaay] - wepl
¥

Buneap wN - wdpg:s

“YIg) JU0D - WRGLILL
I00Y3E "UNg - WegLi))
diysiom - weg)

1UIRS JO [RAISA4 - wdg |

diysiom - WRQEE

IsajaeqayQ - wdg
pund xny pdA - wdj
WMBYS Jafeig - wWeg

£ |
185

|
0

144

ot |
nyL

| 62 |

P2

82 |

anjy

| 2z ]

uop

gg |
ung

rg/calendar-2/)

http: .myg .org

iadei

myglor

//WwWWw.

(See Calendar on Website:



http://www.mygloriadei.org/calendar-2/




